
 
 
 
 

CITY OF HAMILTON 
 

N O T I C E  OF  M O T I O N 
 
 

 Planning Committee Date:  November 3, 2020 

 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR B. JOHNSON…………………………………………… 
 
SECONDED BY…………………………………………………………………. 
 
Site Plan Fees for Lapsed Applications 
  
WHEREAS, the current Tariff of Fees for Planning and Engineering Development Applications provides  
for a Site Plan application fee for new applications, and application extensions, but does not provide  
for situations in which a Site Plan has lapsed; 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
(a) That staff be directed to review the Tariff of Fees for Planning and Engineering Development  

Applications with respect to Site Plan applications, to introduce a new fee for the renewal of 
lapsed Site Plans, and report back to Planning Committee; and,  

 
(b) That until such time as staff has reported back and Council has provided direction with respect  

to a fee for renewal of lapsed Site Plans, that staff apply the Site Plan Extension fee of $1,605.00 
to any application that lapsed on or after May 1, 2020, based on the following: 
 
(i) that the Site Plan lapsed for no more than 90 days and the Director of Planning and Chief 

Planner, or their designate, has determined that the applicant has been actively working 
towards obtaining Site Plan approval; 

 
(ii) that where re-submissions of any supporting studies are required, these be charged the 

existing re-submission fee where applicable; and, 
 

(iii) that for administrative purposes, a new Site Plan file be opened for the purpose of 
calculating Development Charges 

 


